
 

 

4th Decemeber 2020

 
 
 
To:  Kingussie Camanachd Club 
 
Kingussie and Vicinty Community Council have considered your plans for the 
Market Stance football pitch . This development will certainly be an asset to 
Kingussie Camanachd Club and benefit  Kingussie as a whole. 
 
We are very happy to endorse and whole heartedly support this proposal. 
 
Janet Kinnaird 
KVCC Secretary 
 
 
 
 


